
Olivehurst Public Utility District 

Agenda Item Staff Report 

Meeting Date: 08/20/2020 

Item description/summary: 

Receive an update on the IRWM Grant Awards 
 
Towards the end of last month, OPUD received notice that both projects we had applied to under the 
IRWM application (Meter Project and Steel Main Project) were fully funded. We are now working to 
verify work scope and budgets. Updated project packages have to be submitted to the IRWM 
consultants by August 21.  

 

Fiscal Analysis: 

None. No match is required for these grants due to the area’s DAC status 

 

Employee Feedback 

Positive 

 

Sample Motion: 

Information only 

Prepared by: 

Christopher Oliver, Public Works Engineer 

 

 


